
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

   

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

 
 

Posted June 10, 2024 
 

The Board of Ethics Regular Meeting scheduled for  

Wednesday, June 12, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. has been 

CANCELLED. 

 

The next scheduled Board meeting will be on 

Wednesday, July 17, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Additional information for the July Meeting  

will be provided at a later date. 
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